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                Important Message for Pet Owners 
Residents are responsible for picking up their pet’s waste  
*Our Community follows the City of Grand Haven Leash Law* 
All pets MUST be accompanied by their owner and kept on                       
a leash when outside the home.   
Residents are responsible for picking up their pet’s waste 
wherever and whenever.  
Non Animal home owners do not appreciate animals using 
their yard as a bathroom.  
 
     The Office has received numerous complaints pertaining to 
loose dogs.  Please be responsible and respect other 
neighbors.  We take these calls seriously.  

 
         * Get ready for Annual INSPECTIONS * 

 Look at the exterior of your home, look at the window 
coverings from the street, have you accumulated items 
around the outside of the home or around the shed, does 
your home or shed need to be power washed?  Does your 
yard/garden need work?   

 
 MOTORCYCLE Drivers:  Please use the entrance closest 

to your home!  No need to buzz around the Park!  It’s 
very disruptive to Non Motorcycle drivers 

 MOPEDS:  No riding on sidewalks.  No cutting through 
the Walking path by Lot 74 & 33.  Abide by the street 
rules! 

 The speed limit for all motor vehicles in The Village 
Green is 15 MPH. 

 Parents are responsible for your children’s actions; do 
you know what your children are up to?  We had some 
complaints of destruction of property which cost us all. 

 

 

 

 

 

Options to renew 

DRIVERS LICENSE/LICENSE PLATE 

The Michigan Department of State reminds Michiganders that April 1, 
2021 is the last day of the state legislature's expiration extensions for 
driver's licenses, state ID cards, temporary instruction permits, and 

registrations for vehicles, recreational vehicles and trailers that expired on 
or after March 1, 2020. 

Many Michiganders have already renewed their credentials, and those 
who haven't are encouraged to visit Michigan.gov/SOS to renew online 
or find one of the more than 145 self-service stations across the state, 
some of which are located in Meijer grocery stores. All the self-service 
stations accept credit cards.   

Customers who are required by law to update the photo on their license or 
ID are encouraged to book an appointment at Michigan.gov/SOS. 
Appointments are available six months in advance, and each weekday at 
8 a.m. and noon thousands of next-day appointments become available to 
book at our network of 130 Secretary of State offices across the state. 

  

We have a speed limit at Village Green – 

PLEASE SLOW DOWN -15 MPH   

 
 
 

See Something – Say Something 
LOCKUP YOUR ITEMS, report suspicious activity  

CALL GHPS – NON EMERGENCY IF YOU NEED 

TO REPORT SOMETHING 

800.249.0911 

 

        

 

Where’s Waldo?  
Each month The Village Green awards a $20 

Meijer gift card to the resident who finds their 

name placed randomly in the newsletter.   

 

 

The Village Voice 

 

https://www.michigan.gov/sos/
https://www.michigan.gov/sos/


 
Rent is due on the 1st and LATE 
on the 6th of each month. A 

$25.00 late fee will be applied.  

A reminder; please try to use 
checks/ money orders.   
We prefer NO cash in the 
office as we can’t make 
change.  

 

 

Office Hours 
There may be days when we will not be in the office 9-5.  We will  

David Gebben try our best to post a change in hours in advance on the 

office door. If for some reason we are not in you may call 616-405-9525 

to reach us. Please remember your mask. 

 

  

 

 

City of Grand Haven 

 

Spring Yard waste drop off runs through the 

weekend of May 22.   

Drop off locations are Lakeshore Middle school and 

Griffin Elementary  8:00-noon 

 

 
 

 

 

              Special dates this Month: 

 

                  May 5 –   Cinco de Mayo  

                May 9 –   Mother’s Day 

                May 31 – Memorial Day (Office Closed) 
            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Enjoy our Book Swap Library Box with a friendly reminder 

When you TAKE a book please LEAVE a book.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 
   FREE ENERGY AUDIT 

 

A Michigan 501 c 3 – Nonprofit empowering families toward healthy 

and safer living. 

 

Sign up for a free energy use audit.  Representatives will be onsite at 

Village Green during the month of  May. 


